
 

April 15, 2020                         Coronavirus Update 

 

Good afternoon Everett Public School Families, 

I hope you and your loved ones are “staying home and staying healthy” and enjoying 

the great spring sunshine we have been seeing.   

With distance learning being extended through the end of the school year, the district is 

putting into place new learning supports starting Monday, April 20. The goal is to 

provide a more predictable school day experience as your child(ren) continue to adjust 

to learning in a remote environment. Attached are schedules based on your child’s 

grade level. There are dedicated times for students to participate in learning, and there 

are many ways for students to be engaged during these times. These are 

recommended schedules; we want you to be able to determine the schedule that works 

best for your family.  

Again, these structures start Monday, April 20. Please call or email your child’s teacher 

or principal directly if you have any questions, concerns or need specific support. 

We know this is a hard time for many. We strive to provide what you and your students 

need to make learning at home successful. Would you please take a few minutes to 

answer a short parent/guardian survey letting us know how we are doing and how we 

could do better? 

The survey is open now through midnight on Sunday, April 19. Your feedback is most 

welcome and appreciated. 

Thank you and be well, 

 

Dr. Ian Saltzman 

Everett Public Schools Superintendent 

 

 

 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/C7PCVK3

